Rockfish Presbyterian Church

Stated Session Meeting
Wallace, NC
July 10, 2016
The Session of Rockfish Presbyterian Church met for Stated Session Meeting in the fellowship hall of the church at 12:00 pm. Elders present Belinda Coates, Patrick O’Donnell, Jimmy Wells, LaVoice Wells and Linda Wells. 5 of 6 elders present thus making it a quorum. Absent and Excused: Lee Dail. Guest: Philip Siebbeles and Ryan Coates
Rev Doles, moderator opened the meeting with prayer and devotion.  Minutes were not read as they were not ready.
Ryan is the church’s webmaster and he came to inform us of its progress. He stated it currently has a good web presence but that may soon change. The company that owns the license has quit paying for it. At one time they were hosting our website but quit hosting and would not allow us usage, so we had to create our own web address. We were able to bounce off of them to our current site. Now that they have quit paying bill we can no longer gain access to it via web address advertised on our front yard sign and elsewhere. Discussed our options as we would like to keep address we have posted.
Belinda suggested we have a covered dish luncheon after church on September 4, 2016, no objections noted.
Linda reported she doesn’t have treasurers report ready. She has been going thru old records and getting rid of them. She is trying to get in contact with a restoration company to fix the windows in sanctuary so as not to lose their historic value. Jimmy reports will work on cleaning up shrubbery and replacing as needed.

Pat made a motion the meeting be adjourned, Belinda seconded it. It was passed and approved. 
Rev Brian Doles closed in prayer.
Approved: August 14, 2016                                                                     ____________________________
                                                                                                                   James C. Boykin; Clerk of Session
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